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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

DATE: 10/9/2024 
SUBJECT: M30 Pills Seized in Search Warrant 
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer 

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Search Warrant 
CASE NO.: 24149902 
INCIDENT DATE: 10/9/2024 
INCIDENT TIME: 4:45 p.m. 
INCIDENT LOCATION: 100 blk E 3rd St 

 

M30 Pills Seized in Search Warrant

At approximately 4:45 p.m., Wednesday, October 9, Duluth Police Investigators, Officers, Members of the Tactical Response Team and Drone
Operators along with Lake Superior Violent Offender Task Force Investigators executed a search warrant in the 100 block of E 3rd St. During the
search warrant, a total of 1,741 M30 pills were seized. 1,434 were on the person of 29-year-old Khadijah Preston and 307 were in her residence.
Preston was lodged at the St. Louis County Jail for pending charges of 1st Degree Sale of Fentanyl.
Good work to everyone involved for safely detaining Preston without incident and continuing to take harmful substances off the streets of Duluth.
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